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FRF for SMEs™ Cover Letter/E-mail Introduction for Firms

Dear________,

[The Name of Your Practice] understands that for many small and medium-sized businesses like yours, the preparation of financial statements can be complicated and time-consuming. And sometimes, those financial statements contain information that you or users of your financial statements may not even need.  Businesses that are not required to have their financial statements prepared in accordance with generally accepted accounting principles (GAAP) have the option of using a financial reporting framework that may better suit their needs and that of their financial statement users. [The Name of Your Practice] can deliver this option.
We are excited to announce that our firm offers financial statement preparation based on the Financial Reporting Framework for Small- and Medium-Sized Entities (FRF for SMEs™) produced by the American Institute of CPAs. The FRF for SMEs framework consists of simplified principles and focuses on the most useful information related to your business. The framework: 
· blends traditional accounting principles with some accrual income tax methods;  

· presents a cost-beneficial solution for you and others who need your financial statements prepared in a consistent and reliable manner; and
· provides comprehensive but relevant information.
We believe the FRF for SMEs framework gives meaningful financial information to for-profit, owner-managed smaller enterprises like yours and other interested parties without needless complexity.  [The Name of Your Practice] encourages you to explore the framework and can assist you in adopting it. In addition, we offer you access to the FRF for SMEs Education Toolkit [use hyperlink http://www.aicpa.org/InterestAreas/FRC/AccountingFinancialReporting/PCFR/Pages/Financial-Reporting-Framework.aspx  for email letters; use bitly for paper: bit.ly/FRF-SMEs-SmallBiz], containing free resources that clearly outline the benefits of this accounting option. The toolkit includes a letter you can share with your banker and other users of your financial statements to make them aware of the framework. 
As you consider the FRF for SMEs, we are available to discuss the opportunity and help you decide if it is the right option for you and your stakeholders. I will follow up with you in a few days to see what questions you may have and how we can assist you in moving forward using the framework. 

Regards,

[Managing Partner’s name (or other appropriate firm spokesperson)]
[Title]
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